
This week in Hereford Learning Hub:

Upcoming Events: Surveys

Pupil progress meetings

World Book Day 6th

March

Red Nose Day 21st March

Please complete the
parent surveys that I
sent out a few weeks
ago. I would greatly
appreciate your time in
completing them. This
feedback helps me
reflect on my methods
and enhance the
service I provide.

Welcome to March! The year is
marching on and we are busy busy
busy! We have been learning all
about Hereford this term, so we
have enjoyed a trip to Queenswood
Park, had lunch in a yurt, had tea
with a gruffalo and trailed a
mouse! We have also enjoyed a
visit to the model shop!  


